## **Judy Besser**

From:

WEST, CHRISTINE V. [CH1WEST@hanover.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, May 12, 2015 9:54 AM

To:

Judy Besser

Subject:

Elizabethtown Board of Education

Hi Judy,

Thanks so much for your submission on this insured. They look like a very nice school account. Unfortunately I will not be a player with the rate levels that they are currently paying. My premium would be about 20% higher than their current rates. Since the incumbent is offering renewal at or near expiring I will go ahead and close the file.

Thanks again for considering Hanover, I hope you have a great remainder of the week and that the weather is as beautiful up there as it is here ©

## Christine West, CIC

The Hanover Insurance Group, Inc.

Commercial Lines Middle Market Executive Sales Underwriter

555 Marriott Dr, Suite 300 | Nashville, TN 37214

Direct - 615-649-3629 | Mobile - 615-389-7361 | Fax - 508-635-0647 | ch1west@hanover.com

clbilling@hanover.com (Payment, EFT, and Billing Inquiries)

clstatus@hanover.com (Endorsement and Policy issuance Status)



This e-mail, including attachments, is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee and may contain proprietary, confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, use, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify me via return e-mail and permanently delete the original and destroy all copies.